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Guest lecture on safety in 

construction is delivered by 

Dr VV KUMAR, Principal, 
Osmania College of Engi-

neering.   

   

Visit of  Jose Nallapu 

Mr Jose J. Nallapu,distinguished alumni of 

our department during the period 2002-06 

has given a lecture on 2nd December on 

'Data comparison study on falling weight 

Deflectometer' 

Visit of  Prathima Rayalu 

Ms Prathima Rayalu, distinguished alumni 

from our department visited the college on 

2nd December, and delivered a lecture on 

'Prospects for students pursuing  construc-

tion management course at  NICMAR'. 

The department witnessed hectic activities in this quarter on 

account of  Engineers day celebrations on September 15th 

and on the occasion of VRSOSA meet on 24th December. 

Old students of 30 members(1985-89 batch) gathered in the 

department to shove their memories with the faculty of the 

department on 27th December, on the ocation of their golden 

jubilee year. They actively interacted with faculty and stu-

dents of the department. Many of them reached good posi-

tions in their chosen field.  All senior faculty like Dr BPR, Dr 

CS, Dr NRK and Dr MVSR who taught them, socialized with 

them and blessed the alumni. 

During the period the department has organised several guest 

lectures also. Our team of faculty is strengthened by the join-

ing of Mr Sajja Satish, Mr Ch BV Hareen, Mr Ch.Raviteja 

and Sri P.Ramachandra Rao. 
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Visit of  Dr Shaukat Ali Mirza 

Dr Shaukat Ali Mirza, chairman, 

visited the department and 

briefed the students about 

'Engineers Without Borders' or-

ganisation. He motivated the stu-

dents about the importance of so-

cial work. 

As part of industry institute inter-

action, the senior faculty from the 

department Dr BPR, Dr NRK and 

Dr CS attended the CREDAI 

meeting on 19th December and 

discussed the issues related to 

quality of civil engineering struc-

tures, foundation issues and good 

construction practices. 

 

department Mr Venkatesh, secured admission into Ph.D at 

NIT, Warangal and Mr EV Prasad secured admission into 

M.Tech at NIT, Rourkela. We congratulate them and wish 

them good luck. 

During this period the 13th batch M.Tech students success-

fully completed their thesis work. All the thesis works are 

plagiarism checked. About 10 students from this batch se-

cured placements with a pay of around 23000/month.  We 

congratulate them. 

We also welcome the fresh batch (15th) M.Tech students. 

The final year students are appearing for GATE competitive 

examination in few days time. The faculty wishes them good 

luck. 

 

 


